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I support increased paycheck transparency. As a union Contract Specialist, my role 

assists employees with paycheck errors. With current paychecks in healthcare, 

paychecks are multiple pages long and difficult to decipher. When overpayments 

occur, this increases the already complex paystub with additional lines, and takes 

several weeks to months to resolve. If paychecks were easier to read and 

understand, this would reduce errors and ensure workers can review quicker.  


